A letter to the Community and Protective Services and to the London City Council

From: Shannon Glover

June 14, 2024

I have seen the pictures you are talking about banning and wonder what all the fuss is about. They just show
“CHOICE” and, in this day and age, everyone should know what abortion is all about. Why should a level of
government get involved in a choice to show the result of such a procedure? People should know the facts before they
form an opinion or have an abortion. How can the pictures surprise anyone? If you saw pictures of other surgeries,

you would not react in anger.

It is just something you can choose — no more — no less, isn’t it? Stop and talk if you like or just keep going and

ignore them. Let them use their freedom of speech on the sidewalk.

Shannon Glover

June 14, 2024

To: Community and Protective Services Committee and City of London Council



Re: Abortion Victim Photography shown in public

I give my consent to have my letter to be included in the agenda and/or as part of the public record concerning this

issue.

Shannon Glover



